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“Therefore God exalted him to the 
highest place and gave him the 
name that is above every name, 

that at the name of JESUS every 
knee should bow, in heaven and under 

the earth, and every tongue 
confess that Jesus Christ is Lord, to 

the glory of God the Father.”
philippians 2:9-11 
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Sunday Morning Worship Service
February 23, 2014

This morning 
the piano 
accompaniment 
will be by Bonnie, Laura, 
Shirley, Nettie, Rosemarie 
(Piano Search Committee). 

Youth Mission Trip 
Prayer Sign Up

We are looking for prayer 
warriors for our week in 
Oklahoma. 
There are two options; 
option one sign up for an 
hour during the week, or 
if that commitment is to 
much, the other option is 
to pray for sections of 
certain days. Sign up 
sheets are located on the 
table in the foyer. 

 

Song Leader
Peter Hoeppner

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship
Isaac Klassen

Sending Prayer for Youth 
Mission Team

Announcements 
& Offering

Offertory - Piano 
Search Committee 
Worship in Singing

Song
Peter Hoeppner

Scripture: 
Philippians 2:1-13

Message 
“Created to be the physical 

expression of what 
God is like”

Lawrence Klassen
Closing Song & Prayer



THIS WEEK 
Monday 
      7:00 pm
Isaac & Marie’s care group 
meeting at church, to do some 
cleaning.

Tuesday   7:30 pm
Mission Board meeting @church

Wednesday
Youth @ Glencross
7pm Youth Worship Practice
7:30 Youth Games Night
Thursday 7:30 pm 
Isaac & Marie’s care group 
meets at their place.

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK:
Henry & Tina Redekopp, 
Working with:EMMC/Go Mission, 
Position: Pastor Couple in 
Shipyard, Home Church: Gospel 
Mission Church, Seminole

NEXT SUNDAY
The Blue Collar Harmony 
Boys will be here for the 
morning service.  Everyone is 
invited to stay for lunch 
afterwards. The main dish will 
be provided. Those with the 
last names A-K  are asked to 
bring a dessert, L-Z bring a 
salad to share. A love offering 
will be taken at the 
meal.

Attention ALL Sunday 
School Staff!

The Christian Education 
Board will be hosting an 
Appreciation Breakfast 
for  ALL Sunday School 
S t a f f a t G l e n c r o s s 
on Saturday, March 15th 
at 8:30am. This will take 
p l a c e i n o u r c h u r c h 
fellowship hall. Please see 
y o u r m a i l b o x e s f o r 
details, and add your 
name to the sign-up sheet 
on the foyer table if you 
can join us.

Mark your 
calendars:
O u r A n n u a l 
Church Picnic will be held on 
Sunday, June 8th at Stanley 
Park.



THANKS
Thanks to the Ladies 
Fellowship for the bouquet 
of  flowers.
- Agatha Letkeman

A huge Thank You to all who 
attended our Soup & Dessert 
fundraiser on Feb 9th. Your 
support completely blew us 
away. Your contributions 
totaled $4700, and have 
h e l p e d u s e x c e e d o u r 
fundraising budget. We are so 
humbled to have such a 
supportive church that is 
b a c k i n g o u r d e s i r e f o r 
missions. Thank You!
-Glencross Youth Mission 
Team

the lord gives

strength
to his people;

the lord

blesses
his people with 

peace.
PSALM TWENTY NINE: ELEVEN


